Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

Below is bulleted information regarding Sturgis Elementary.

No School: There will be no school on February 18 due to teacher in-service day. There will be no school February 21 due to President's Day holiday. Enjoy your 4 day weekend! Additionally, we will not have school March 10 and 11 due to Spring break.

Covid Update: Positive cases have remained low for the second week.

Parent/Teacher Conferences: Conferences will be held from 4-7 p.m. on February 22 and February 24. If you haven't scheduled a conference with your student's teacher, please contact the school. The PTA is holding their annual Scholastic Book Fair during this time in the library.

Reading Challenge: Sturgis Elementary is having a March Madness Reading Challenge from February 28-March 11. We are doing this in conjuncture with the PTA online Read-A-Thon. Attached is planned activities and dress up days during this time. Further information will be sent home with your student prior to the start of the challenge. March Madness Reading Challenge.pdf

Yearbooks: Yearbook forms have been sent home for pre-order. They all need to be returned by February 25. If you didn't receive a form please stop in the office during parent/teacher conferences.

22-23 Classroom Roster Input: Just a reminder to submit your feedback form if you have any special information to share about your child regarding potential personal conflicts with certain staff members and/or students. Unfortunately you are unable to request specific teachers.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Chantal Ligtenberg

Sturgis Elementary Principal